

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON TRANSPORTATION

Saskatoon Transit Service Standards Approval

Recommendation of the Committee

That the Saskatoon Transit Service Standards be approved as appended to this report.

History

The Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, at its meeting held on November 1, 2021, considered a report from the Administration regarding the above.

Communications from Peter Gallan, Bus Riders of Saskatoon and Primly Bora were also received. Your Committee resolved that the Administration respond to the writers.

Attachment

November 1, 2021 report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction. October 30, 2021 letter from Peter Gallan, Bus Riders of Saskatoon November 1, 2021 letter from Primly Bora